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Dear Children,

I am writing to you today as the proudest headteacher in the world! 

Earlier this month, some very important visitors from Ofsted came to see our school. They spent time in your classrooms, talked to many of you, and looked at all the wonderful work you’ve been doing. And do you know what they said? 

They said that our school is OUTSTANDING in every single area!

This is such an amazing achievement, and it’s all because of YOU. Every day, you come to school with big smiles, ready to learn, grow and support each other. I am so proud of how hard you work, how kind you are and how much you care about making our school such a special place.

The visitors noticed lots of fantastic things about our school and I want to share some of their kind words with you:

· They said that you feel happy and safe here, and that our school is a place where everyone belongs and is cared for.
· They were so impressed by how curious and determined you are in your learning—and how much you love to challenge yourselves!
· They could see how much you love reading, whether it’s a new story in class or a favourite book at home.
· They said your behaviour is excellent and that you are always respectful, confident, and ready to help others.
· They also noticed how proud you are to take on responsibilities, like being science ambassadors, house captains, and school councillors.

You make this school the incredible place that it is and I couldn’t be prouder to be your headteacher. Your kindness, hard work and positive attitude inspire me and all the adults in school every single day.

This result is a reminder of how amazing you all are. I hope you feel just as proud of yourselves as I do. Together, we are a school that shines brightly and I know we’ll keep growing, learning, and achieving wonderful things in the future.

Thank you for being the heart of our school and for making it such a happy and outstanding place to be.

With love and prayers,

Mrs K  Seaborn
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